
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What is Camp Courage?  
Mourning the death of someone can be a difficult process, 

especially for a child or teenager. 

Through tailored activities and trained counselors, 

Camp Courage provides a safe environment for children and 

teens to express their thoughts and feelings and recognize they 

are not alone in their grief. Harbor Hospice is committed to reaching 

the hearts of grieving children and teens in our community. 

 

How to register? 

 
 

 

June 21-23, 2024 

Any child or teen age 6-14 who has experienced the death of a loved one can apply for Camp Courage. 

The loved one need not have been cared for by Harbor Hospice. 

To register for the 2024 camp please visit: 

HarborHospiceMI.org/services/camp-courage 

You may also request a registration form to 

be mailed or faxed by calling or email: 

info@HarborHospiceMI.org. 
 

 

 

For more information or to support 
231.728.3442 / 1.800.497.9559 
HarborHospiceMl.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@HarborHospiceMI.org

